Heather Cooke

From:

Mieke Vanfleteren

Sent:

22 January 2019 15:24

To:

RSES

Subject:

RSES - Online submission

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

From: Mieke Vanfleteren

Organisation: Interested member of the public/ member of Newtown2050/ TeamNewtown

Message Body: Dear sir/madam

I want to emphasize how important it is we decently prepare for a low carbon future. The RSES has to be highly ambitious. The aim should be for every city/town/ village centre to have enough cycling and footpaths. The N11 should only have a third lane if it is a bus and carpooling lane. Every new building should have obliged passive house standards and rainwater collection facilities. Greenways between villages that dont have safe cycling or footpaths are necessary. Houses need to be made with more sustainable materials and alternatives for concrete built should be sought. Amazing public transport facilities are necessary. So is safeguarding our natural heritage.

I do think it is a necessary thing limits to the population growth will be imposed on smaller settlements.

Kind regards

Mieke

This e-mail was sent from a submission form on Eastern & Midland Regional Assembly (http://emra.ie)